Public Notice

On Tuesday, February 4, 2025, the City of Houston (City) through
its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD)
issued a public notice recommending City Council approval of an
ordinance adopting guidelines for the 2021 Winter Storm Single
Family Home Repair Program Guidelines.

The City is issuing a public notice correction fo:

* Revise the draft guidelines section 7. Property Eligibility to
include:

F. A property that is Substantially damaged / substantially
improved in the 100- or 500-year floodplain must be elevated in
accordance with City of Houston Ordinance Chapter 19 with the
cost of repairs not exceeding the maximum program cap.

¢ Revise the Public Notice comment period to Tuesday, February
4, 2025, through Thursday, March 6, 2025.

The 30-day comment period extends from Tuesday,
February 4, 2025, through Thursday, March 6, 2025. For
additional information on this item, contact Estrella Colén at
832.394.0079. Written commentis can be submitted by email to
Estrella.Colon@houstonix.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about landlord/tenant relations,
please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext. 1. For
any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process, please
access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.
html and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more
information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s
website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.




